
 

 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  DIANNE HOWARD, ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 

SUBJECT: New Liquor License Due to New Liquor License Applicant for 

Ramejo LLC  dba Rancho Loco Grill & Bar 

 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Angela Navarro Mendez rescinded her licensee status on May 20, 2022 with Rancho Loco Grill 

and Bar.  Ramon Castellano Ruelas is applying as the new licensee for Rancho Loco Grill and 

Bar. 

 

*Please note, there will be further information coming on this new licensing on Monday or 

Tuesday; however, Mike McManus, from Alcohol and Gambling is currently out on vacation 

and will not be available to provide it until that time.   

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Pending approval from Alcohol and Gambling, an application and all associated paperwork will 

be submitted for approval. 

 


